
Hello 2nd Class & Parents, 
 
I hope you all have had a great week! It was lovely 
seeing you during the week. 
 
Thank you very much for returning the school 
books. 
 
This week is Art Week! There are lots of ideas in the 
Art Folders link at the Top of the Work from home 
page. 
 
Whatever you create I would love to see. I know you 
have lots of ideas of your own too. 
 
Mrs. Brown's Art is a good website to check out too 
for ideas. 
 
Don't forget to read every day!!! The summer library 
challenge is starting so be sure to phone the library 
and get signed up for it. 
 
Have an arty week! 
Keep washing your hands and be kind & helpful at 
home. 
Slán agus Beannacht, 
Ms. Rooney 
 


